SUBSCRIPTION LIST POLICY

The Town provides an electronic list for those who wish to receive notice of Board meetings (where a quorum of the Town Board will be present). The list may be used on occasion to send other general information. The Town maintains the list as a voluntary service and reserves the right to limit or terminate the same. The Town is not responsible or liable for distribution failure or delays.

By subscribing to the Town's electronic list you acknowledge and agree that if an open record request for the subscription list is received, your email address will be disclosed to the person making the open record request. Except under the open records law, the Town will not sell or release your email address to any third party.

Review the Town's Privacy Notice, Legal Notice and Acceptable Use Policy which apply to the electronic list. The policies can be found on the Town's Website.

To subscribe to the list or to cancel a subscription, email the Town Clerk at springgreenclerk@gmail.com